
                   
 

 
 
June 22, 2023 
 
 
 
Greetings, 
  

The Pennsylvania Insurance Department (PID) and the Pennsylvania Department of 
Human Services (DHS) have put this survey together to gain an understanding of the insurance 
market for both foster care and childcare providers. Both Departments have heard about  
difficulties experienced by providers in finding insurance coverage coupled with the rising cost 
of insurance for foster care and childcare. PID previously sent out a similar survey, but due to 
limited response the Department was unable to capture as much information as needed to fully 
understand the scope of the insurance market. Even if you responded previously, please 
complete this survey so that both DHS and PID have updated answers.  
 

We appreciate your input and the responses from this survey will help both PID and DHS 
understand availability and affordability within the insurance market and assist in determining 
what next steps to take. Please note that individual responses will be confidential, and that only 
deidentified/aggregated data would be shared. Please complete the Survey Monkey 
questionnaire and data request on or before Monday, July 31, 2023. 
 

We are happy to answer any questions you may have upon receipt of this survey. Please 
feel free to contact PID: Caolinn Martin (caolmartin@pa.gov) or DHS: Jameekia Barnett 
(jamebarnet@pa.gov). 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
Valerie A. Arkoosh, MD, MPH   Michael Humphreys 
Acting Secretary    Acting Commissioner 
Department of Human Services  PA Insurance Department 
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